
 

 

 

 

 

 

REF. PN10/31-07-2025 

 

EXTENSION OF LICENCE RENEWAL DEADLINE FOR INDIVIDUAL TRUSTEES 

 
The National Pensions Regulatory Authority (NPRA) wishes to inform all Individual Trustees 

that the deadline for the renewal of their respective licenses for the year 2025/2026 has 

been extended to September 30, 2025. This extension has become necessary following some 

technical challenges being experienced.  

 
In view of these challenges, Management has approved an extension of the renewal deadline 

to afford Individual Trustees, time to complete the process. 

 
The Trustees may contact the System Administrator via wesley.nartey@npra.gov.gh for 

technical support. 

 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation. 

 
 
 

ISSUED BY NPRA 

DATED 31ST JULY  2025 
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